

Dear Colleague,

As you know, tomorrow we are scheduled to resume session to complete our business for the year.

I am following up on the Leader's notice of the schedule by encouraging all Members to be physically present at our session Wednesday night.

We are ending a very special session of the 117th Congress with legislation that makes progress for the American people as well as support for our Democracy. Please be present for a very special focus on Democracy Wednesday night.

Sincerely,

NANCY PELOSI

Speaker of the House

Maury Peloei